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I have been fighting to save our brumbies for years .i have mental health issues due to the killing 
of our BRUMBIES 

It has been proven over and over again that numbers are way less than what penny sharpe and 
others are suggesting 

I have shown a picture from the monaro post in march 2021 where it statted by Dr s Cairns that 
he went out with others and only came across 1180 BRUMBIES and wondered were the rest were 
to make up the 14,000 

Clair Galea and Jo Canning have also proved that the methodology used is flaued and should not 
be used ,as was also used on kangaroos and the same METHODOLOGY was proven to be 
wrong,yet penny sharpe thinks its ok for brumbies, its not .Do not bring in aireal culling as this 
was horrific when done before ,its bad enough these icons being shot it should never have been 
put into the plan by Matt Kean to start with where is the heritage value for these brumbies, how 
many were killed in retention areas where there allowed to be 

Shame on this government for killing our BRUMBIES they should be worshipped not 
killed,people seen to forget its not prestige areas where the brumbies live to start with ,funny how 
no one worrys about the damage done by snowy2 where the brumbies are 

The brumbies get the blame for everything, this needs to stop take away the name feral and leave 
them alone in there environment there home 


